
Dear friends, 

 When I started as Executive Director in May, I was already gripped by SAGE’s powerful 

message—inspiring and engaging people over fifty to serve as advocates for younger and future 

generations. As a father, activist, and lawyer, I knew advocacy was in my DNA, and that every day 

on the job would be filled with enthusiasm for the mission of SAGE.  What I did not fully anticipate 

is how SAGE’s work, powered by many of you, would transform my own outlook on the future.  

 Today, while immersed in news of unprecedented challenges facing coming generations, I 

serve a growing alliance of older Americans giving forward with their time, talent, and passion for 

the benefit of tomorrow. Through the leadership and service of our community, I now recognize 

that our personal drive to give forward — to safeguard opportunities for younger and future     

generations — is both powerful and instinctual. SAGE is working to harness that drive by raising 

awareness about the challenges future generations face, training leaders to address those       

challenges, and connecting advocates with resources to give forward. 

 I hope you will enjoy reading about our accomplishments in 2013. With your advice and 

support, we launched three new programs (our Visiting SAGE, SAGE Socials, and SAGE Awards), 

and, next year, we will launch our SAGE Legacy Fellowship. Please read on to learn more about 

these initiatives and how to get involved with SAGE. Thank you for giving forward.  

With warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Higgs 

Execu�ve Director 
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Raising awareness and         
engaging community 

In May, SAGE hosted its inaugural public event 

with guest speaker and Visiting SAGE, Marc 

Freedman.  Freedman is the CEO and founder of           

Encore.org, and the leader of a movement to 

make it easier for millions of people to pursue   

encore  careers – "second acts for the greater 

good." With over 150 guests filling the house at 

the Oregon Historical Society, we enjoyed Marc’s 

inspiring presentation on how seniors can live a 

legacy of public service. At the event, over forty 

percent of our guests expressed interest in         

engaging more with SAGE. SAGE is actively   

planning another Visiting SAGE event for 2014.  

SAGE’s President, Ward Greene, invites guests at the Visiting SAGE event to recall their shared experiences 
when they were younger. 

Our Visiting SAGE, Marc Freedman, delivered an       
inspirational message on living a legacy of service. 

Thanks so much for the work you did 

for the most successful kick-off SAGE 

event. I am most grateful I was able to 

a end the event and look forward to 

ge!ng ac"vely involved with SAGE. 

 

Thomas Brinson, Guest at Visi�ng SAGE 

2    VISITING SAGE 

SAGE inspires people to give 
forward by: 
 

1. Raising awareness about the challenges 
facing younger and future generations 

2. Inspiring leadership and innovation to 
address those challenges  

3. Connecting people with resources to 
give forward in their communities 



Honoring service 

With over 200 guests and supporters at the 

World Forestry Center, we gave our first SAGE 

Award to two remarkable volunteers, Jeanne and 

Dick Roy. SAGE recognized the Roys for their  

pioneering efforts over the past twenty years to 

create a sustainable future in the Pacific        

Northwest.  

Speakers shared heartfelt and powerful stories 

about how the Roys trained, inspired, and sup‐

ported hundreds of people to turn ideas for social 

good into real world projects. Celebrating the oc‐

casion, Governor Kitzhaber and First Lady Hayes 

wrote: “We can’t think of two more deserving 

people to be honored for their commitment to 

sustainability, volunteerism, and making a differ‐

ence in Oregon and the Pacific Northwest.”  
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SAGE Legacy Fellows will develop and complete social 

benefit projects of their own design. 

Inspiring leadership 

This spring, SAGE will offer its Legacy               

Fellowship to inspire people over fifty to 

launch social benefit projects of their own       

design. The Fellowship will involve groups of 

twelve to fifteen people who each agree to    

dedicate fifteen volunteer hours per month for 

ten months to develop and implement a project 

that addresses challenges facing younger and 

future generations. Working with a coach and 

mentored by peers, each fellow will be trained 

to develop a project that meets a need, is        

doable in ten months, and will capitalize on a 

fellow's personal passions and strengths.  

SAGE honored the Roys on their 20th Anniversary as 

full-time volunteers pioneering sustainability efforts.   

Dick and Jeanne, Thank you so 

very much for what you have 

done for our community and for 

the future of the planet. We are 

all indebted to you for your 

contributions, your example, 

and your leadership. 

Congressman Blumenauer’s remarks on the 

presentation of the SAGE Award     



Raising awareness,                    

person to person 

SAGE Socials are small group conversations in 

homes with eight or more guests to spark              

conversations about the role of older Americans in 

safeguarding  opportunities for younger and future 

generations.  Guests reflect on their own opportuni‐

ties in life, share concerns for the future, and         

explore how older Americans can help coming    

generations.  

This year, we led four Socials, and three luncheons 

with students and leaders in government and     

business. Taken together, we sparked conversations 

with over one hundred people about giving forward 

in the communities, and these discussions signifi‐

cantly influenced our goals and programs for 2014. 

Connecting people to leaders 

Our StoryTree highlights the volunteer efforts of our 

Sages, exemplary volunteers who champion local 

causes and who are available to mentor peers       

interested in giving forward in their community. This 

year, we featured Jeanne Magmer for giving          

forward for local schools and students, and Walt 

Mintkeski for his efforts to restore water quality.  

 

 

 

 

Jeanne Magmer and Walt Mintkeski highlighted in our 

StoryTree for giving forward.  

SAGE Socials and Brown Bags spark conversations 
about the challenges facing younger and future 
generations and how to help. 

4   RAISING AWARENESS AND CONNECTING PEOPLE 

I came to the Social thinking: okay, 

what do you want me to do? Then I    

realized that SAGE isn’t here to tell me 

what to do. They want me to figure that 

out, so that I can improve opportunities 

for the next generation. 

Karen Paladino, SAGE Socials Guest 

 

I found the brownbag both interesting 

and empowering – an opportunity to 

help shape a movement that can offer 

insight and opportunities for meaningful 

contributions to our values and our    

legacies as we journey through our most 

productive retirement years. 

 Mark Long , SAGE Brown Bag Guest 
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Thank You Volunteers  

This year, nearly forty volunteers contributed to 

our programs. Our very special thanks to the 

following organizations and individuals for their 

extraordinary contributions to SAGE:  

• Law firm of Greene & Markley P.C. for       

donating office space and support 

• In kind donations from Terry Coates 

(creative design), Great Harvest Bread Com‐

pany (meals), Mary Markley (program mate‐

rials), Perkins Coie LLP (legal counsel), and 

Elizabeth Schellberg (accounting)  

• Co‐sponsors for our Visiting SAGE: Coalition 

for a Livable Future, Elders in Action, Greene 

& Markley, P.C., and Onward Oregon 

• Volunteers: Susan Gilson (Give Forward), 

Jeanne Magmer (StoryTree), Walt Mintkeski 

(StoryTree), and Cynthia Sturm (StoryTree)  
• Stay connected. Sign up for our                    

e‐newsletter for resources and news. 

• Host a SAGE Social or a Business Brown 
Bag. Spark conversations about giving 
forward in your community. 

• Apply for our Legacy Fellowship. Get 
trained to launch an innovative project of 
your own design. 

• Nominate a Sage for our  StoryTree.     
Inspire others with examples of service and 
leadership. 

• Volunteer with us. Call for a range of    
opportunities, short and more long‐term. 

• Make a tax-deductible  donation. Help us 
inspire more people to give forward. Every 
contribution is valued. Find out if your    
employer will match.   

How can you get involved? 

Contact us and get involved 

info@wearesage.org •••• 971-717-6570 

www.wearesage.org sage 
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